
From: Peter Vigil <pvigil@tswcd.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 1, 2021 10:29 AM 
To: FS-objections-southwestern-regional-office <objections-southwestern-regional-office@usda.gov> 
Subject: [External Email]Carson Forest Plan Revision 
 
[External Email]  
If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;  
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments. 
Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov  

Michiko Martin, Reviewing Officer  

USDA Forest Service  

Ms. Martin, 

As a statutorily recognized cooperating agency Taos Soil and Water Conservation District 
requests to invoke it's standing to participate as an interested party with regard to 
objections to the Carson Forest Plan Revision.  Taos SWCD would like to take this 
opportunity to let the Reviewing Officer know that we would like to participate and that our 
entity be included as the objection review team begins communicating with objectors. Taos 
SWCD has reviewed the objections to the plan and will continue to be involved through the 
end of the plan revision process. Our organizational perspectives continue to be valuable at 
this stage because Taos Soil and Water Conservation District, through it's enabling 
legislation, represents a local voice and our understanding of the plan development process 
is unique and important. 

--  
Peter Vigil 
District Manager 
Taos SWCD 
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